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Richard S. Stockton invited to discuss IP
with the U.S. Department of State’s
International Visitor Leadership
Program

June 17,2014

The American Bar Association has invited Richard S. Stockton to discuss intellectual
property rights and copyrights with the U.S. Department of State's International Visitor
Leadership Program.

This selective program focuses on “American Libraries” and includes 17 library professionals
and academics from around the world. They will examine the role and functions of libraries
and information specialists, and the information technology used by libraries, including
online and digital services.

The delegation will visit Chicago and meet with Mr. Stockton and other ABA
representatives July 2-3, 2014.

For more information on the International Visitor Leadership Program, please click here.
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